

HSE Mid West 31/32 Catherine Street, Limerick V94 AY27

Email: pqmidwestacute@hse.ie

midwest.hse.ie

IC/AK/MC

28 July 2025

Deputy Alan Kelly, Dàil Eireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2

PQ 41226/25

To ask the Minister for Health the month in which the new Nenagh community nursing home will be fully open. -Alan Kelly

Dear Deputy Kelly,

I refer to your correspondence dated 21st July 2025.

HSE Mid West is working towards a HSE-led model of service delivery at Nenagh CNU which will include long term residential care services commencing in the last quarter of this year.

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries.

Kind Regards,

IAN CARTER
CEO Mid West Acute and Older People Services
HSE Mid West